COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE
INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION
DATE: February 2, 2018
TO: Supervisor Theo Lipscomb, Chair, County Board of Supervisors
FROM: - Teig Whaley-Smith, Director, Department of Administrative Services

SUBJECT: Informational Report: Presentations from the December 12, 2017 and
January 23, 2018 meetings of the Retirement Sustainability Taskforce

REQUEST
There is no request at this time; this report is for informational purposes only.

REPORT .
The Retirement Sustainability Taskforce held meetings on December 12, 2017 and
January 23, 2018 and the following attached presentations were made at those meetings:

December 12, 2017 Meeting
1. Potential Criteria for Reviewing Redesign Options
2. Benefit Design Options

January 23, 2018 Meeting
1. Options for New Plan Design-Transitioning New Hires to WRS
2. Criteria for Evaluating Redesign Options

RECOMMENDATION A
This report is for informational purposes only.

o P
Teig Whaley-Srfith, Director
Department of Administrative Services

Attachment (3}

cc:  Chris Abele, County Executive
Raisa Koltun, Chief of Staff, Office of the County Executive
Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors
Steve Cady, Research & Policy Director




